
 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing: 
The FY 2025/2026 recommended budget for the  

Town of Green Level has been presented to the  

Town Council and is available for public inspection in  

the office of the Town Clerk, located in the  

Town Hall at 2510 Green Level Church Road;  

and on the Town’s website (Greenlevelnc.gov).  

A public hearing is scheduled for  

Thursday, June 12, 2025, at 7:00 PM  

in the Council Meeting Room - located at  

2510 Green Level Church Road.  

Residents are invited to attend and make comments. 

Questions and inquiries may be submitted to the 

following email: townadministrator@greenlevelnc.com 


